
 
 

 

 

Hello Lowell Families,  

Welcome back to school! We are so excited to have your students back in our 
buildings. This is going to be a great year! 

Just a quick reminder that during the 2022-2023 school year, every Friday will be a half 
day. This will allow for better planning for staff, students, and families. We will negate the 
need for random early release days and fewer no school days during the week. This 
should create more uniform weeks throughout the year.  

Students will be released after lunch service.  Transportation will be provided at release 
times. We also have on-site after school care available. Lundy Elementary School 
begins at 7:55am Monday-Friday. Monday-Thursday, release time is 2:45pm and 
12:15pm on Friday. For Lowell Jr/Sr High, the start time is 8:00am, Monday-Friday. 
Release time is 3:06pm, Monday-Thursday, and 12:30pm on Friday.  

If you have any questions regarding your student, please contact the front office of the 
school they are attending. 

Stay safe, kind, and healthy!  

  

 


